
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 
 
 

10 September 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 

 

Last week, some of you received a 2nd ‘NEW LEVY PROPOSAL …’ letter from 
Adam Kajee. 

 

You will recall that after the AGM the return date was extended from 10 August to 
14 September 2018. Your ResCom tried to get a further extension to that date, but 
failed. 

This then is a reminder to all those residents (Phases 1, 2 & 3) who have not yet 
signed and returned their letters, that the return date remains 14 September 2018. 

 

If any resident requires any help in making the decision whether to remain on your 
‘Current Structure’, or change to the ‘New Structure’, please contact me and I’ll 
do my best to help you. Please understand that this must be your own decision and 
all I can do is try to help you understand the issues. 

 

Hennie du Preez, 

ResCom chairman 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to Residents about Various Matters  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


